
 

 

NEWS OF THE DAY 

NOVEMBER 5, 2021 – 5:00 p.m. 

 

WORK INFORMATION: Complete closure of Steele road 

What you need to know: 

▪ On October 22, the Municipality began work on the restructuring and paving the roadway on 

Steele Road. 

▪ The work is progressing well and as of November 8, the Municipality will begin one of the 

final stages which consists of paving. 

▪ This paving work will be done by the company Pavage Gadbois and will cover a distance of 

300 meters. 

▪ The obstruction will affect the section between Lac-des-Loups Road and Murray Road. 

▪ The road will be completely closed to traffic until November 11, 2021, inclusively. 

▪ The detour will take place via the following:  Lac-des-Loups Road and Route 148, 6th 

Concession, Murray Road and Route 148. 

▪ For the safety of road users and workers, compliance with the signage that is in place is 

essential. 

▪ We will notify you of the date of completion of the work on this road. 

▪ Thank you for your cooperation 

Where to inquire: 

▪ Municipality of Pontiac’s Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com 

▪ Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook page: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun  

http://www.municipalitepontiac.com/
http://www.facebook.com/pontiacmun

